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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 10:31 AM
To: 'ebrowning@pbstownhall.org'
Subject: RE: Docket 20170096-EI

Good morning Ms. Browning,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Evyonne Browning [mailto:ebrowning@pbstownhall.org]  
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 11:33 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Docket 20170096-EI 
 
We received a fax communication from the State of Florida Public Service Commission to our Mayor at the Town of Palm 
Beach Shores indicating you could not send an email to the Town because we did not have a working email address for 
information. 
 
Please update your records that we do have an email address for information, which is listed on our Website as 
news@pbstownhall.org. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Evyonne Browning, CMC 
Town Clerk  
Town of Palm Beach Shores, FL 
561-844-3457 
 




